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Driving Regulations for Students 

With restrictions imposed by law on learner drivers, parents take full responsibility for deciding 
whether or not their daughter may drive to school. However, it is still essential that parents and 
students fully understand their responsibility in terms of driving other students and therefore a 
permission slip must be signed by the parents of the driver (and their daughter) and the parents of 
any passenger. Driving to school is still considered to be a privilege and the school reserves the right 
to withdraw the permission to drive if this privilege is abused.  

This information is requested annually, or when a student’s licence status changes or a change of 
vehicle driven occurs. The vehicle and passenger permission form is available at the Student Office.  

 


